Ms. Beth Kramer
409 Skyview Drive
Middletown, DE 19709

August 8, 2007

Mr. Alfonso Lopez

Cedar Hardscaping L.L.C.
1782 Red Lion Road
Bear, DE 19701

Dear Mr. Lopez:

| want to express my warmest and most sincere appreciation to you and
everyone at Cedar Hardscaping that was involved with the construction of my
beautiful new E.P. Henry paver walkway! All of you made my dream a reality. It
is obvious that you have a commitment to quality and a passion for excellence in
your work!

Prior to talking to you for the first time, | had spoken with several other
hardscaping businesses that did not impress me. One of the things | appreciated
most was that you were always available to answer all of my questions and you
were very accommodating with specific requests | made. What could have been
an anxiety-ridden process was instead very pleasant, smooth and fast! | can’t
thank you enough for your attention to detail from start to finish.

I have already recommended Cedar Hardscaping to several of my friends and |
plan to continue recommending you to others. | can't imagine having a more .
positive experience with any other company.

Thank you again for your professionalism and commitment to excellence! | wish
you continued success.

Sincerely,
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Beth A. Kramer



